IN-PEW 2 THANK YOU EMAIL COMMUNICATION

Dear <Salutation>,

Thank you to all who participated in the follow-up Catholic Charities In-Pew Weekend at <Parish Name>! Your generosity makes a lasting difference.

This special follow-up opportunity was offered in response to the February Appeal weekend, which many were unable to attend due to the winter storm. We are especially grateful for your renewed support.

Thanks to your gifts, Catholic Charities can continue vital services like Help Me Grow—a program that reaches families in all eight counties of our Diocese. Help Me Grow provides new parents with in-home visits, guidance, and essential support to help their babies and young children thrive.

In 2024 alone, Help Me Grow served over 400 families with parenting education, child development resources, and assistance with necessities like diapers, formula, and food. This program helps lay a foundation of stability and trust for young families and fosters strong, healthy relationships, reducing cycles of trauma and food insecurity.

Your support of the 2025 Appeal ensures that Catholic Charities can continue offering this service of peace to those who need it most. Thank you for helping children grow and families flourish across our Diocese.

<Add thank you video>

If you have not had a chance to make a gift, please visit CatholicCommunity.org/helpmegrow, mail your donation to the Catholic Community Foundation at 1404 E. 9th St, Cleveland OH 44114, or text CCHOPE to 41444.

May God continue to bless you and your loved ones,

<Pastor Name>

